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West Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust and
East and North Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust




Royalty House

10 King Street

Watford

WD18 0BW

Tel: 01923 281600

Fax: 01923 202148

29 January 2007
Dear Colleague
Response to the Consultation for the redesign of District Nursing Services for Dacorum & Watford and Three Rivers localities
Please find attached the response paper and recommendations following the consultation for the redesign of District Nursing Services for Dacorum & Watford and Three Rivers localities.
We received many positive comments on the proposals and very much welcome the views expressed.  The attached paper draws on the responses received from staff, GPs and others during the consultation process. 

Taking on board the concerns that were also raised during the consultation we acknowledge that implementing the various changes is a complex process and in order to move forwards there will be a phased implementation starting in the Dacorum locality.  
We continue to work with the Watford and Three Rivers Practice based Commissioning Group around the service redesign and the timetable and changes in this locality will be agreed in due course.
As part of the wider commissioning process around community nursing services work on the district nursing prospectus of care will continue with input from all the west Herts Practice based Groups and PCT Commissioning Leads to enable the service to be fully commissioned in future years.
Yours sincerely
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West Hertfordshire PCT and East and North Hertfordshire PCT are working together to improve health in Hertfordshire


